FREE TRANSLATION

COMPAGNIA PALERMITANA DI NAVIGAZIONE
FPALERMO

18th December, 1956,
Lloyd's Register of Shipping

Via Sottoripa, 1A
Genoa

Dear Sirs,

Tanker "GOLFO DI CASTELLAMMARE" - Special Survey

We have been informed that your Society will
give consideration to postponements of Special Surveys
due on classed ships during the period of closure of the
Suez Canal,

Our tanker "Golfo di Castellammare® will be
engaged in voyages Persian Gulf to the Continent and in view
of present conditions we shall be glad to know if it will be
possible to obtain a postponement of the Special Survey for
one year or at least the maximum period which could be granted,

Yours faithfully;

Compagnia Palermitana di
Navigazione

Sgd. Sebastiano Quaranta,

6090 (35— 009020 — 00[Z_



